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List of follow-up actions 

(Position as at 11 November 2010) 
 

Subject Date of meeting Follow-up actions required Administration's 
response 

1. Briefing by the Secretary for 
the Civil Service on the policy 
initiatives of the Civil Service 
Bureau featuring in the 
2010-2011 Policy Address 
 

18.10.2010 The Administration was requested to provide in the paper for the 
agenda item on "Employment of non-civil service contract 
(NCSC) staff" to be discussed at the Panel's November regular 
meeting the following – 
 

(a) The Administration's response to a member's concern 
that it was unfair and demoralizing that when NCSC 
staff could successfully apply for civil service posts, 
their periods of employment with the Government on 
contract terms were not taken into account for the 
provision of incremental credits, and that they would
only receive pay at the starting salary point of the 
relevant ranks; and 

 
(b) The ratio of civil servants, NCSC staff and agency 

workers working in government departments, 
particularly the Buildings Department.  

 
 

The Administration's 
response is awaited. 

2. Supplementary provision 
arising from the modification 
to the '3+3' civil service entry 
system 
 

18.10.2010 The Administration was requested to report in late 2010 the 
results of its assessment of the suitability for permanent 
appointment of the officers who had opted for further 
appointment on new permanent terms. 

The Administration's 
response is awaited. 
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